
 

 
 

Kentucky Board of Emergency Medical Services 
 

 

 
  As outlined in Kentucky Administrative Regulation, it is time for the Kentucky Board 

of Emergency Medical Services to review and appoint the members of its committees for 

the upcoming year.   

 

 These committees are instrumental in informing and supporting the work of the 

Board and in guiding the stability and improvement of all emergency medical services 

across the State. If you would like to know more about these committees and their work 

please visit https://kbems.ky.gov/About/Pages/Committees-and-Subcommittees.aspx .  

 

We would like to invite anyone who has an interest in serving to please contact 

Eddie Slone or John Holder at their respective email addresses which can also be located on 

the website. Be sure to include some background about your experience with EMS, which of 

the standing committees you are interested in, and how you feel you will be beneficial to 

the group and the citizens of Kentucky. Please be mindful that there are attendance 

requirements for serving and the commitment as well as schedule can be challenging. 

 

We thank you in advance for your willingness to help and look forward to hearing from 

you.  

 
 

 
John R. Holder 
Chair, Kentucky Board of  
Emergency Medical Services 
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